
 

 

EHA Board Meeting 
Braemar Arena November 2, 2009 

 
Attending: Todd Shuman, Renee Hunzelman, Joanne McGarry, Jon 
Palmer, Tom Terwilliger, Peter McComber, Pat Christopherson, 
Kathleen Vorlicky, Bob Levy, Jeff Westall, Billy Klein. 
 
Mites: Todd Shuman and Billy Klein outlined the concerns of the 
Termite/Mite program. The goal was to provide more ice for the Mites.   
They received 50-60 extra sheets for November and December. 
 
U10: Joanne McGarry noted with the addition of several skaters close 
to tryouts, the decision was made to add another U10B team. U14 
tryouts will start next weekend.  
 
Squirts: Tryouts have been running smoothly according to Lead 
Liaisons Peter McComber and Bob Levy. 
 
U19: Jeff Westall noted sign-ups are just coming in for this level.  
 
Administration: Judy is working on mite coach certification. 
 
Volunteer/Manager's Schedule: Volunteer shifts for the tournaments 
are being set up by Cyndy Wallin.  
 
Coaches Clinic: Tom Terwilliger will be running the coaches 
certification for Levels 1,2,3 at EHS on November 14. 
 
Tournaments: All board members will continue to volunteer at 
tournaments.  Banner raising will be held November 27 for U12 and 
U19 at Braemar at 7:00. 
Sponsors: All teams have sponsors at the Bantam, Pee Wee, U12 
levels. The balance of the teams will be filled be after all tryouts are 
completed. 
 



 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30. 
 
 
 
 
  
 


